
Out & about… 
Miss Ingle is planning some

winter walks very soon.
Please keep a look out on

dojo for more information. 

Keep involved on dojo as we post lots of photos and
information for families.  

A huge thank you to everyone
one of you who collected

Autumn treasures on your
adventures. We have loved

exploring them all together at
Nursery. We had a super

amount of conkers!  

Spare Clothes
If you have any Nursery
clothes/wellies at home

please return them to us
as soon as you can. 

thank you.  

November News  

To label all of your child’s
belongings.

To leave lunch bags in reception on
arrival. 

Snack Money is £1 per week, this
is put towards the food activities

throughout the session.  
Please keep up to date with

your invoices. Speak to Donna
if you have any issues. 

A few reminders: 

Stronger Practice Hub
We have launched our hub this

week and Childhaven is officially  
now working as a centre of

excellence along with 18 hubs
across the whole country. We
are working to support other
staff who work with under 5s.
This is a huge privilege that we
have and down to the wonderful
work that we do here. Please
return your permission slip so
that we know if your child can
be in any materials that we are

going to make and share.  
Thank you

Door opening times
1120 - 1130am
1230pm
230pm
320 - 330pm



Sharing stories—We have been
focusing on Room on the

Broom recently, we have read
the stories together, It has

been fantastic how the children
can recite this story. We have
created our own stories using
the Tales Tool Kit symbols and
added Room on the broom into
our imaginative play. Witches
and dragons have been very
popular.  The children love to
create their own stories and
share them with each other.

 
Remember if you do not have
this story at home you can
browse online and visit the
local library or even create

your own together, 
 
 

) 

If you need any more support,
speak to us, please ask at the

door for a more discreet
conversation or a telephone call
(373231) You can message us
via our Facebook messenger or

you can message your key
person directly on Dojo, both of

which are checked in office
hours daily. 

 

Scarborough Community Fridge  
Open every Saturday morning

10-11am at
Westborough Methodist
Church, Westborough,

YO11 1TS
Reducing food waste for the

community.  

Garden News 
We are beyond excited to announce
some developments happening in our
much loved garden.....from Monday

20th November. The children will be
able to watch most of the work

happening.

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) is Kathryn (Mrs Firth)
and our Deputy is Donna (Mrs Rose). We are always here to help

if you need us. Our Child Protection Policy can be seen on our
website.  We work with North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children
Partnership.   If you are worried about a child you can also ring

0300 131 2 131

Please fold all buggies up in the pram store. This
really helps - thank you


